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Our next meeting will be on Wednesday, January 8, am at 9:30 am via Zoom. We welcome all 

members to join us. You can contact Terri Gulyas at tsgulyas@gmail.com and she will send you the 

Zoom invitation.  

 

Clean Wisconsin 

If you enjoy podcasts, check out Clean Wisconsin. The most recent podcast, December 10, 2024, is  

How to Eat for the Environment. You can also read the transcript here. This organization has a 

wealth of information with informative podcasts and articles.  Check it  out! 

 

From KFF December 17, 2024 

Making Sense of Medicaid Work Requirements 

In this column, KFF President and CEO Drew Altman examines the data and history 
around adding work requirements to Medicaid and why the administrative burdens it 
imposes may offset any savings — even for states that ideologically favor such an 
approach. Learn more here. 
 

From the University of Wisconsin-Madison Natural Resources Institute, The UW Urban Canid 
Project  

Have you seen a fox or coyote in your own yard? You’re in the right place.  

The UW Urban Canid Project (UWUCP) is studying red foxes and coyotes in Madison, 
WI. The project aims to investigate the way canids are living in Madison and how we 
can coexist with these wild neighbors. Learn more here. 
 

mailto:tsgulyas@gmail.com
https://www.cleanwisconsin.org/
https://www.cleanwisconsin.org/category/podcast/
https://www.kff.org/from-drew-altman/making-sense-of-medicaid-work-requirements/
https://naturalresources.extension.wisc.edu/uw-urban-canid-project/

